
UQ Cz- t
Meyers, Robert COE

From: Meyers, Robert COE
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2002 5:08 PM
To: Aligood, John Park & Rec
Subject: RE: Ethics Question

John,

All I can tell you is that the County Manager is looking at revising the county’s e-mail policy about using the e-mail for
non-county business. As a general rule, we ought to discourage county employees from using county resources for non-
county business, but the rule of reason ought to apply.

Robert

Original

Message

From: Aligood, John Park & Rec
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2002 7:03 AM
To: Meyers, Robert COE
cc: Nottage, Renae Park & Rec.
Subject: FW: Ethics Question

Robert,I hateto botheryou with sucha small issuewhile you havebigger thingsgoing on.. .Do you haveany
commentabouta County employeeusing a CountyPCto transmittheresumeto theEmployeeRelations
Departmentwhenapplying for a job.

John

Original

Message

From: Nottage, Renae Park & Rec.
Sent: Saturday, March 16, 2002 1:51 PM
To: Aligood, John Park & Rec
Subject:

We were advised by a Department employee that it is unethical to have employees send their resume via the
Region Office e-mail, to personnel when applying for a County job. Can you verily this. I would rather the employee
spend 5 minutes in the Region Office than spending a hour and a half to drive downtown. If it is unethical we will
advise all Region staff.
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